From: -

Sent: 16 June 2020 12:07
To: Planning
Subject: Application Reference No: 2020/1332/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Chana,

| am writing on behalf of the Montessori School located in the church hall of St Mary’s Church, 134a Abbey Road
NW&6 4SN. There is scientific evidence that prolonged exposure to high frequency radio signals can harm young
children and we therefore object to this planning application on the grounds that our School for children aged under
6 is located within a short distance from the proposed installation site of the 5G mast.

Kind Regards

Head of Finance and Resources

> Maria Montessori
M

Head Office:
26 Lyndhurst Gardens
London NW3 5NW, UK

+44 (0)20 7435 3646
www.mariamontessori.org
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